
          

                     

    740-947-1611 24/7 or via text 740-365-HOPE(4673) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Partnership staff will be conducting information sessions 

for survivors and their loved ones who have any questions 

about the services we provide or are interested in receiving the 

Partnership’s services. 

Advocates will be located at the Western library on January 

12th from 10 a.m.- 3p.m., and at the Eastern library January 19th 

and 26th from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 


